
 

 

 

 
Date: October 23, 2013 
 
To: North York Community Council 
 
From: Councillor Jaye Robinson 
 
Subject: Stop controls – Ronan Avenue at Snowdon 

Avenue 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
I have been working closely with residents and city staff to improve traffic and 
pedestrian safety on Ronan Avenue. 
 
In 2012, we installed corner prohibition signage to improve visibility at intersections and 
followed up with a community walk-a-bout in the summer and a well attended public 
meeting earlier this month. 
 
At the public meeting, a solid majority of area residents voiced their support for an all 
way stop at the intersection of Ronan and Snowden Avenue.  The community's hope is 
that the all way stop will contribute to increased pedestrian safety and visibility at the 
intersection. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

1. That North York Community Council approve the installation of all way stop 
control at the intersection of Ronan Avenue and Snowdon Avenue. 

 

I appreciate your consideration of this request. 
 
Warm regards, 

 


